
                                                            Collings Lakes Civic Association 

                                                              Reorganizational Meeting 2025  

                                                                     Meeting January 13, 2025  

 

Called to Order  

Meeting called to order by President Steve Slimm at 7:00 PM 

Members Present Steve Slimm, Donald Watson, Donovan Saunders, Brian Trasatti,  

Mark Wainwright, Lynn Veneziele, David Blair 

 

Steve Slimm stated that the loan has been extended for another 2 years. 

Nominations of Officers 

Donald Watson nominated Steve Slimm for President, David Blair 2nd. No opposition 

Donovan Saunders was nominated by Brian Trasatti for Vice President, 2nd Donald Watson, 
No opposition 

Mark Wainwright was nominated by Steve Slimm for 2nd Vice President, Donald Watson 2nd, 
No opposition 

Donald Watson was nominated by Steve Slimm for Treasurer, 2nd Donovan Saunders, No 
opposition. 

David Blair was nominated by Steve Slimm for Secretary, Donovan Saunder 2nd, No 
opposition. 

 

Order of Business 

Zueli has not been at the Dam for a few days, Steve Slimm called them. Zueli stated that 
the 2nd machine has broke and is being repaired. 

 

The engineer for the ACBs manufacturer will be notifying of which ACBs need to be turned 
in writing so this can be done. Beth Ann Grasso is on board with what the manufacturers 
engineer says.  

 



In 2018 FEMA rezoned Braddock and Cushman dams/lakes to be flood zones. 

 

New projects for 2025, New swings seats, chains, child swings and possibly handicap 
accessible swings for all beaches. 3rd beach may need a whole new swing set. Install a 
volleyball net on second beach. Need a container purchased and placed at 3rd beach. 
Need life guard stands for 2nd and 3rd beach. Need to purchase or build additional picnic 
tables for the beaches.  

 

Meeting adjourned 7:45 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Secretary David Blair 


